[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations! You have been selected for the 2014 NARACES Emerging Leaders Workshop on Thursday, September 25 from 9:00 a.m. – noon.

The Emerging Leaders workshop is designed to help students and new faculty members in their first to third years of employment discover how leadership can enhance their own professional development, to enhance the diversity of NARACES, and to help engage talented and dedicated leaders with NARACES members.

We ask that you confirm that you will be attending the program by emailing me. Remember to register for the conference!

We hope that this workshop will help you in your personal and professional development and encourage you to participate in NARACES leadership and on our committees.

We look forward to seeing you in Providence!
